CEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Ragion X- Northern Mindanao

DIYISION OFf MAWYBAWY CITY
Corner Don Carlos and Guingona Sts., City of Malaybalay
Telefay # 088-813-2894 or $21-4597, E-mail add: dpdmiybliveity(@yahoo.com
Website: hitp.idepedmalaybalay.net.

OL%

ed-MALAYBALAY CITY DIvis.od
DIVISION MEMORANDUM " AL Tl 13iu.
| RELLASLD

o e ' Time:m

To : Education Program Supervisors
Public School District Supervisors
Secondary and Elementary School Heads and Principals
This Division

FROM : EDILBERTO L. OPLENARIA
Schools Pivision SuperintendentT‘
DATE : De er 3, 2014

SUBJECT: Dissemination of Regional Advisory dated November 26, 2014 re: Letter
Writing Campaign for the Papal Visit (2015) with the Title, “Dear Pope Francis”

For the information and guidance of all concerned, enclosed is a Regional Advisory dated
November 26, 2014 re: Letter Writing Campaign for the Papal Visit (2015) with the Title, “Dear
Pope Francis” which is self-explanatory.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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FROM : ATTY. SHIRLEY!O. CHATTO
Chief, Administrative Officer
0IC, Office of the Regional Director
SUBJECT Letter Writing Campaign for the Papal Visit (2015) with the

Title, "Dear Pope Francis.”

Date : November 26,2014

1. Per letter received from Philippine Postal Corporation, Centrat Mindanao
Area No. 8, Cagayan de Oro City re Letter Writing Campaign for the
Papal Visit (2015) with the title, “Dear Pope Francis”, you are hereby
advised to disseminate to the field the herein communication attached.

2. For yaur information and compliance.
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ATTY. SHIRLEY O. CHATTO
Officer-in-Charge

Department of Education Region 10

9000 Mastersons Avenue,Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Atty. Chatto,
Greetings!H!

The entire nation is in joyous jubilation for the Apostolic Visit of Pope Francis to the Philippines on
January 15-19 2015. This is also a great opportunity to comfort the Filipinos devastated by the typhoon
and earthquake that hit the Visayas region last year.

In support to this momentous event, PHLPost in partnership with the Department of Education (DepEd),
has launched the Letter Writing Campaign for the Papal Visit (2015) with the title, “Dear Pope Francis.”

This project aims to create awareness about the papal Visit to further strengthen the faith of the
Filipinos in God and to develop the skills, especially the youth, in compaosition-writing and their ability to
express their thoughts clearly.

The mechanics are as follows:

The campaign is open to afl Filipinos.

Title: “Dear Pope Frands”

The composition must be recent, unpublished and original.

The composition must be in the form of a letter containing its basic efements (heading,
salutation, body of the letter, complimentary close, and signature).

All letters must be originally done by the participant. :

On a separate sheet of paper attached to the composition, the participant must indicate the
following information :

S
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Complete Name and Home Address

Gender of Participant

Age and Date of Birth

Name and Address of School; Grode or Yeor Level

Contact Number of School and Participant telephone, fax and cell phone numbers)

7. The deadline for the submission of the letter is on 05 December 2014.

8. All letters to the Pope shodd be dropped in SPECIAL DROP BOXES located in all designated post
offices.

9, A Special Committee shall select the best letter and will be presented to the Pope.

10. For more information and inquiries, you may coordinate with Ms. CECILLE A. COTAPTE, Market

) Specialist Iii, PHLPost Central Mindanao Area,.No. 8, 9000 Macabalan Cagayan de Oro City with

contact numbers 0906-496-6880; 0925-700-6760; {0BB) 856-7124 or you may visit the Post
Office in your locality.

We would like to invite your school to encourage your students to write a ietter to Pope francis.

Thark you so much.




